The Kahnawarke COVID-19 Task Force

December 23, 2020

Directive 54 — No Visitation as of December 28, 2020

Due to the global Pandemic COVID-19, the current state of emergency and the increased risk of
transmitting the virus, the Kahnawa:ke COVID-19 task force is advising that community that from
December 28%, 2020 to January 31%, 2021 household visits will net be permitted.

The exemptions to this directive are as follows:

e (Caregivers and babysitters
e Persons living alone requiring visits for mental health and wellness purposes

The community needs to be aware that we are at a critical state and the risk of transmission of the
virus is significant. We must be aware that home visits and increasing the number of contacts in
the home, increases the risk of transmitting the virus. We must also do our part to help protect our
most vulnerable. Working as a community, we can limit and manage its spread.
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